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Tuesday 2nd March 2021

Dear 3W Parents and Carers,

I hope you are all keeping well.  

I am writing to you regarding arrangements for 3W from Monday 8th March until the end of this half term.  

Unfortunately, as was the position in November, Miss Watson is required to shield until the 31st March.  It is important that we keep Miss Watson safe and respect the guidance therefore she will work from home during this period.  We are thinking of her as we can only imagine how hard this is, we are also looking forward to having her back as soon as it is safe to do so.

For these weeks Mrs Bold will teach 3W working alongside Miss Watson as they did in November.  If you have any queries or ongoing messages during this period please could you support them by copying them both into emails: chloe.watson@taw.org.uk and laurie.bold1@taw.org.uk 

We are looking forward to having your children back in school and thank you for your support.

Best wishes

Mrs Moody



